
Senate Bill 638 would require facilities using animals for laboratory research to make the animals 
available for adoption, instead of euthanizing them, when they are no longer needed for research 
(with exceptions for health and safety). 
 

Please support SB 638.  Animals used in research should be given an opportunity to live out their 

lives in a caring home.  It's simply the right thing to do.   Animals aren't lab equipment that is 

disposed of when no longer needed -- animals are living beings and should not be treated like lab 

equipment.   

 

Please support SB 683. 

 

Thank you 

Andrea Kozil 
 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB638

